Daily Announcements
January 30, 2020
 
Create Club: New Year, New Creations! If you would like to join us at Create Club tomorrow (Friday), we'd love to have you! Bring your creation - be it art, music, or something of your very own! We'll meet at 7:10 am in the Library.
Final Friday: Tomorrow is the final Friday in January so we are dressing to express yourself! Are you and an athlete, dancer, artist? Hey, you can even come dressed like someone you'd like to be! Be creative, HMS and express yourself!
Science Fair: If you are planning to participate in this year's science fair, you should be getting your project underway. Plan to meet next (Tuesday) in Mrs. Berardoni's room (226) to register online. The meeting should end between 3:15 and 3:30, please arrange transportation if needed.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pretzel Sale: Young Minds Change Lives wants to thank everyone who participated in pretzel sale these past 5 days. Together, we reached our goal of $1,000 to send to the WWF in support of rebuilding the habits of the animals who suffered losses in the wildfires. We can't thank you enough for your support!
8th Grade Boys' Basketball: 8th Grade Boys' Basketball team played shut down defense and topped a strong Northley team. Full court defense was just too much pressure for them and the Fords won by double digits holding Northley to just 6 points in the second half.
H-Pride: The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is 12 chances to win a 2019-2020 Haverford Middle School Yearbook. There will be three names drawn each month for the next four months. Once you enter the drawing, you will be in all future drawings. If you would like to use your H-PRIDE card for this week's incentive, you must write your name and homeroom on the back of your card then place your card in your grade level H-PRIDE bin located in the library. You must have your card in the bin by the end of the day on Friday. Winners will be notified in homeroom next week. Please note: not everyone who enters will win a yearbook.
Found: A single Airpod earbud was turned in but you MUST bring your charging case to see if this airbud is yours. Also, this watch was found at Potter cup and this set of keys in the 8th-grade hallway. A silver earring was turned in on Tuesday.
Please come to the tech office to reclaim any keys, jewelry, locks, or electronics. You have 2 more days to reclaim your items from the lost and found by the elevator on the second floor. It is overflowing with coats, sweatshirts, and jackets! Go recover your lost lunch bags, water bottles, binders and much more. EVERYTHING will be donated at the end of the week!


